
SP089_23 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

All Members 
Via email 

26 April 2023 

 

Dear Member 
 
Coronation of King Charles III 
 
It has always been important for me, or indeed any Speaker, to conduct my 
responsibilities to represent the Assembly in a way that is inclusive and respectful of all 
the identities and political traditions within it. 
 
I therefore want to inform Members that I am pleased to attend the coronation of King 
Charles III on behalf of the Assembly. 
 
The Assembly will also be formally represented at the Coronation by the Clerk/ Chief 
Executive, Lesley Hogg. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
ALEX MASKEY 
SPEAKER 
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